

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

COMMANDER, NAVY INSTALLATIONS COMMAND 716 SICARD STREET, SE, SUITE 1000 WASHINGTON NAVY YARD, DC 20374-5140

N91

SEP 0 3 2008

From: Manager, Family Readiness

To: Ms. Lynette Hoy, NCC, LCPC

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. On behalf of the Fleet and Family Readiness Program, I want to personally thank you for addressing "What's Good About Anger?" at the 2008 Counseling, Advocacy and Prevention (CAP) Conference held in Ontario, California, 12-15 August 2008.

- 2. This year's theme "Mission Success Depends on You" reflects our desire to provide unified, customer focused, consistent and efficient Fleet and Family Support Programs that support sustained mission and Navy family readiness. With your assistance, we were able to reach the goal of providing the latest clinical practice information for Navy providers.
- 3. I especially appreciate your support of meeting our mission and devoting time to our effort.

C. M. STOKOE